
Dear Friend,

I’m eager to tell you of the great opportunity we are embarking on to help missionaries!  You will find African mis-
sionaries in many countries of the world.  
But most often, they are targeting their 
own countrymen while they are planting 
churches. Usually, they stay within their 

own church culture, which is foreign to European 
and American countries.  Overflow finances are often 
sent back home to support their families and the local 
church or churches where they pastored. In our re-
search, few of these missionaries have partnered with 
churches in their new country. 

Many believers have been called to missions, and many have responded. But few have been equipped!
With the acquisition of Missions Exposure and Training (MET), we plan to mobilize the African church to participate in 
the full spectrum of missions. We will offer specialized courses that will enable African missionaries to partner with existing 
churches, addressing real needs. For instance, the refugee crisis in Europe has brought millions of destabilized people that could 
and should have been evangelized. 

We need to finish paying off the MET properties so we can get this training started!   Offered to us at the cost of 
the original investment that the seller purchased them, there is not even a charge for the vehicles, furniture, office equipment, 
linen, kitchenware, etc.! Pray and believe with us that the Lord will meet our need.   To learn more about MET see the AM-
News for May: http://www.africamissions.org.za/images/21-AMNews/21-05-AMNews-MET.pdf
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Go...teach all nations,
baptizing them in the name of the Father, 

and of the Son, and of the Holy Ghost:
—Jesus in Matthew 28:19

E m p o w e r i n g  L e a d e r s  T h r o u g h  M i n i s te  r i a l ,  E v a n g el  i s m ,  a n d  D i s c i p le  s h i p  T r a i n i n g

AFRICAAFRICA
We believe Africa is ready to 
become missions-minded!

Ron Kinnear

An African Church in the USA that 
Africa Missions staff member, Judy 
Gilmore, was honored to visit.

Missions Exposure and TrainingMissions Exposure and Training
METMET MET 

Graduates 
rejoice!

Your Time Has Come!

Africa Missions is obtaining Missions 
Exposure and Training in Pretoria, South 
Africa to allow us to train African mis-
sionaries to change the world!

The bonus is that this complex can also 
accommodate visiting short-term mis-
sion teams!

http://www.africamissions.org.za/images/21-AMNews/21-05-AMNews-MET.pdf
http://africamissions.org.za
http://africamissions.org.za


I will praise thee, O Lord, among the people: 

I will sing unto thee among the nations.
Psalm 57:9  KJV

Helping to equip missionaries,

Ron & Rina Kinnear
and the AFRICA MISSIONS TEAM 

In the U.S. by mail, send to Marlene Turley at: Africa Missions, P.O. Box 1931, Tahlequah, OK 74465.  Please make any checks payable to Africa Missions.
New South Africa Banking Details: Africa Missions, FNB current/cheque account number 628 1962 0495, please reference your name.

 I want to help train missionaries Africa!  
http://www.africamissions.org.za/contactus.htm

Board of Directors:  Ron Kinnear (CEO), Peter De Witt (Chairman), Rina Kinnear, Jannie van de Merwe, and Nerina Smith

Christ for Africa!

Email: AMchat@africamissions.org.za

Celebrat ing  Over  200,000  New Church-Nurtured Chr ist ians Since  2009!

The Africa Missions Team

Covid-19 has frustrated many of our plans this year!  We had planned to visit the USA, but South Africa is on the Covid Red 
List, making it difficult for us. To enter the USA, we would have the option of quarantining in a Covid Green country for 10 
to 14 days before flying into the USA. With the expense involved in the Green country and the cancellation and re-routing of 
our flights, it proved too expensive. The Delta strain was very aggressive and spread rampantly. At the height of the third wave, 
daily infections topped 20,000! For a country with a population of 55 million, that is very high.  Sadly, we have lost family, 
relatives, friends and colleagues daily from July 1st to the middle of September!

South Africa’s lockdown has affected MET’s training programme, but we are all set to start-up in the new year! The participants 
(pastors and church leaders from the Democratic Republic of the Congo and an independent country called Congo with 
Brazzaville as it’s capital city) have been recruited. The lecturing staff is ready and waiting, and the dormitories for 35 students 
are prepared. 

We need financial support for this significant project of MET. We have taken over a ministry from the Pentecostal Assem-
blies of Canada. This ministry is focused on raising awareness of missions and mobilizing churches all over Africa to become 
involved in missions! This is our DNA. We have been doing this. In fact, we have partnered with MET (Missions Exposure 
and Training) since its inception. 

Thank you for seeking God on our behalf with this great leap of faith.  We can only do this together!  Would you also ask 
God what He would have you do?  

http://AMchat@africamissions.org.za

